
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

18th November 2019 

 

School Photographs 
 
County Photos will be in school this Friday 22nd November 2019. 
 
Individual and Class photographs of our Reception and Primary 1 pupils will be taken.   
 
Individual photographs of all P4 and P7 children who are due to make their First Holy 
Communion and Confirmation will also be taken, for display purposes in the chapel.  
 
In addition to this, the photographer will be available to take requested individual or family 
photographs. This is for children who attend the school only.  
 
Should any parent like to order photographs, please indicate on the reply slip below and 
return to class teacher by this Thursday 21st November 2019. The photographer will be in 
school from 9.00 am.  
 

Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs F Hughes 
Principal 

 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

REPLY SLIP: SCHOOL PHOTOS 

 

Please indicate by ticking family grouping, and/or individual photographs.   

These groupings will be organised by school staff during the school day.                                      
          Family / Individual 

Child’s name:  ______________________________ Class:  _____________ 

Child’s name:  ______________________________ Class:  _____________ 

Child’s name:  ______________________________ Class:  _____________ 

Child’s name:  ______________________________ Class:  _____________ 

 
Signed:  ________________________________________________(Parent/Guardian) 

 

Madden Row 
Keady  
ARMAGH 
BT60 3RW 
Tel:  (028) 37531284 
Fax: (028) 37539633 
  

Email:    info@stfrancisofassisi.keady.ni.sch.uk 

Website: www.stfrancisofassisips.co.uk 
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